
July22nd 2025 

                    Important Announcements and Information 
Toddler Stay and Play:  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
I understand that the message sent last week about our stay and play toddler group may have been confusing, for which I would like to 
apologise. While we would like to find a suitable volunteer to help run the group in the long term, we are committed to keeping the 
group going whether we have a volunteer or not as we look to encourage new families to come to Trannack. However, we may look to 
run the group on a different day if this will enable us to accommodate more children. Please let us know if there is a particular day that 
would better suit you or friends and family with under 5s. 
 
Additionally, following some feedback received last week, we are also looking to extend Little Learners provision to include Thursdays. 
This is great news and we look forward to sharing further information in September regarding practicalities around this.  
 
All the best, 
Mr Boyes  

Breakfast and Afterschool Club: 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Further to our correspondence regarding breakfast and after school club, we have some revised information from the Trust to share 
with you which will hopefully make things simpler and easier to manage. From September: 

• Breakfast club will continue to open at 8am Monday to Friday with a standard charge of £2:25. 

• We are happy to announce that we have extended our after-school provision to 5:15pm, Monday to Thursday. We hope that the 
extra 15 minutes will help working parents. 

• There will be a minimum charge of £2.25 for the first ½ hour of after school provision and then every ½ hour thereafter. For 
example, if a child stays until 4:15pm the amount payable will be £4.50, or £6.75 if they stay until 4:45pm. 

Please try to let us know in advance if you need to book a place so that we can ensure provision is sufficiently staffed, ideally by Friday 
noon for the following week if at all possible. 

Many thanks for your cooperation. 

Uniform: 

Having a uniform is an important part of our school identity which helps every child feel a part of the community and contributes to a 
positive atmosphere for learning. Every effort has been made to ensure that the uniform is affordable and easily sourced from our 
suppliers and local supermarkets. 

Please note, there are a couple of small changes to the uniform for next year: 

• Sky blue polo shirt (not white), preferably with the Trannack logo 

• Royal blue Trannack crew-neck sweater or hoodie 

• Royal blue cardigan, preferably with the Trannack logo 

• Dark grey or black trousers (no leggings please), uniform/tailored shorts 

• Dark grey or black skirt or pinafore dress 

• Royal blue gingham dress (May-September only) 

• White or grey socks/grey tights 

• Plain black shoes (no crocs, sandals, etc) 

PE kit (to be worn on PE days): royal blue Trannack hoodie, sky-blue t-shirt (preferably with the Trannack logo), navy blue shorts or 
jogging bottoms.  

See page 5 for information on uniform suppliers 

End of Term - We break up for the summer holidays on Tuesday 22nd July after the End of Term assembly.  Pupils will return to school 
on Thursday 4th September.  School will be closed on Wednesday 3rd September for a staff training day. 
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Farewell to our wonderful Year 6 pupils  

We will miss you all and we wish you all the very best in your new 

schools. 

We also had to say goodbye to the wonderful Mrs Woods last week. 

She will be missed by us all and we wish her the very best. We had a 

special assembly to say goodbye.  

 



 

 

Attendance 

Whole school this year -  93.5% 

Well done to Jimmy in Praa Sands who achieved his 

black reading karate band last week 

House point winners this half term - Hepworth  

Well done to all the children for their hard work 

this school year 



    Menu for week commencing 01/09/25 

Tuna is now available every 

day as an additional choice to 

go with a jacket potato. 

School Meals 

£2.65 per day 

£13.25 per week 

Please pay via ParentPay. 



 

Return to School Information  

We return to school on Thursday 4th September 

2025 

Breakfast club and afterschool club will resume as 

normal from Thursday 4th September 

Our new Little Learners group will start with us on 

Monday 8th September 2025 

Week 2 of the school menu is above, please see for 

the meal options for the first two days back at 

school 

 

2025/2026 Class PE days 

Praa Sands: TBC 

Godrevy: Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

 

 

Useful Information 

Uniform suppliers: 

www.hartpersonalised.com/07846 536992 

www.myclothing.com 

We also have a wide range of used uniform in the 

main school entrance that is free for all to take 

and keep. 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder of the school times 

8am - Early Bird 

8:30 - Wake & Shake 

8:30 Children can arrive and wait in the playground 

with their parents. 

8:40 - Doors open 

8:45 - Registration 

15:15 - End of the day 

http://www.hartpersonalised.com/07846
http://www.myclothing.com





